HiLine

Unique Flooring So

To: Victoria Davis, Davis Depiction Media LLC

Victoria,

I want to thank you for all of the wonderful work you have done for

utions

Hiline Inc over the last couple of

years. Our expectations were constantly exceeded with your work in social media, marketing, website

and our general digital presence. The activity related to your efforts
through these mediums and was fun to watch and absolutely had an

resulting in company growth
impact on sales and our customer

base. We had many compliments from existing and new customers on your work including the visual

appeal, the new letters, and the functionality of the webpage.

When Covid hit | am not sure what we would have done without you

the company to adjust to the unique challenges we faced and the ab
customers.

We will be sure to reach out if in need of additional services in the fu
enjoyed working with you. If you ever need a reference it would be
you have been to our company. We were very lucky to have found y

Best regards,

o

Terry Hermanson
President

Hiline Inc.

. You played a vital roll in helping

ility to remain in contact with our

ture. All of us here at HiLine

my pleasure to share what an asset

ou.
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